
 

Police Advisory For Parents/Guardians on MATA-verse 

Posted on 28 Aug 2024. 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

We are excited to share with you and your children a Roblox experience that was first launched 
during the Workplan Seminar (WPS) in May 2024: MATA-verse! 

Step into the shoes of a Police officer and immerse yourself in the daily life of law enforcement 
through MATA-verse. This innovative game takes you on a journey through engaging mini games set 
in the virtual Home Team Academy, where you will enjoy a blend of entertainment and education as 
you tackle different tasks and scenarios while learning about the importance of crime prevention. 

Join us in MATA-verse and see if you have what it takes to make a difference in the virtual world of 
policing! Get a glimpse of what MATA-verse has to offer by checking out the infographic which 
provides more details about the game and its features. 

The advisory is attached for your reference. 

Best Regards, 

Mr Lim Jing Kai 

SH/Discipline 

File attachment: 0924 Parents Gateway_MATA-verse.pdf 

  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fGr1HtxK8EHNB29DFfrS82fp3Kv9pmiU/view?usp=drive_link

